
From: Esther, Chan <Esther.Chan@brent.gov.uk>  
Sent: 27 September 2021 14:40 
To: Spyridon Leoussis   
Cc: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>; Legister, Linda <Linda.Legister@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Licence Consultee Email. Licence Application Number:22366 - Cedar Restaurant 58 College 
Road, London, Brent, NW10 5ET 

 
Dear Mr Leoussis, 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
The Licensing Authority wish to withdraw our representation and have no further comments. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Esther Chan 
Licensing Inspector 
Regulatory Services 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
From: Spyridon Leoussis  
Sent: 27 September 2021 13:11 
To: Esther, Chan  
Cc: Business Licence ; Legister, Linda  
Subject: RE: Licence Consultee Email. Licence Application Number:22366 - Cedar Restaurant 58 College 
Road, London, Brent, NW10 5ET 

 
Dear Esther, 
 
My client agrees to all 16 points in your letter. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Spyridon Leoussis 
Partner  
NWL Solicitors 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
From: Esther, Chan <Esther.Chan@brent.gov.uk>  
Sent: 27 September 2021 11:20 
To: Spyridon Leoussis  
Cc: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>; Legister, Linda <Linda.Legister@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Licence Consultee Email. Licence Application Number:22366 - Cedar Restaurant 58 College 
Road, London, Brent, NW10 5ET 

 
Dear Mr Leoussis, 
 
Please find attached revised representation from the Licensing Authority. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Esther Chan 
Licensing Inspector 
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